
     Redwood Golf Course 

The original golf course, perched on 165 acres was named Redwood Golf Course and 

opened with just 9 holes back in 1959.  
 

The Murphy family purchased the golf course in 1979, renaming it Burning Oak Golf 

Course.   
 

In the early 1960's, the back nine was added creating the 18-hole golf course you see 

today. 
 

In 1998, the Cain family purchased the golf course. 
 

Then in 2001, the Gajcaj family purchased the golf course and operated it until 2013. 
 

On September 1st 2011, the original clubhouse burned to the ground, a complete loss. 
 

In April of 2013, the Peterson family purchased the golf course, restoring the original 

name - Redwood Golf Course.   
 

The Peterson family built a new clubhouse and has plans for future improvements. 


